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        News from Scott 
Our school constantly strives to be:

A Christ centered community which challenges students to develop their
unique gifts and talents through a supportive partnership of school, parents
and parish. 

Our partnership between home and school was on display last Friday for
our 2021 Athletics Carnival. With all of the children from Years 3, 4 ,5 and
6 ,as well as most of Year 2 attending it was a significant event to organise
and run. It would be nearly impossible for our staff to run these size
events without fabulous parents who generously give of their time and
talents. 
Well done to all of the children who attended the day and competed in the
events. The display of ‘good sports’ and ‘having a go’ was something I was
very proud of as principal of the school.
A massive thank you to our parent helpers who ran the day and also to
our families who attended to cheer on the children as they did their best.
The staff did a great job as always in setting our children up for success
and they had a great leader on the day in Miss Cassie Wotherspoon our
Sports Coordinator.
For some of our children, they will now be invited to attend and compete
at the Zone Athletics Carnival next term. We wish them well and pray that
they will do their best on the day.

COVID-19 Update
Just when we were starting to move things back, closer to normal, there
has been some disappointing news on the community health front.
Yesterday, our school was shared in with the following advice;
New COVID-19 restrictions are in place for the Greater Sydney region
commencing from 4pm 23rd June 2021 for one week.
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Friday 30 April
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News from Scott - Continued
NSW Health has advised that schools in these areas exclude non-essential visitors from school
premises and defer non-curricular social activities eg school discos and social events. All visitors must
comply with the QR code check in and comply with COVID safe requirements.

Staff and students in school settings are exempt from the requirement to wear masks.

Students and staff should not attend work or school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19.
Anyone who is unwell with COVID-19 symptoms is strongly encouraged to get tested immediately and
self isolate until a negative result is achieved.

2021 TTFM Survey

Dear Parents and Carers,

You may already know from our last KIT, that St Mary MacKillop is participating in the Tell Them From
Me (TTFM) online surveys for students, teachers and parents/carers. These surveys provide CEDP
with information about school life, how engaged students are with school, and the different ways that
teachers interact with them.
This week is your last chance to participate in the parent/carer survey via this link.
http://tellthemfromme.com/smmk2021
Please note that the surveys are anonymous and your details will not be identifiable or shared with
the school or any third party. Note that the open text question in the surveys is read by principals
only. Any detailed information in the open text could potentially identify the respondent so generic
comments are recommended. The online parent survey will run until Friday 25 June
If you would like more information or have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me or the
school office.

Facilities Update
During these school holidays, our painting program will continue. The Year1 and 2 classrooms will be
painted. The holidays will also see the carpet in the library be replaced to align with the carpet in our
other learning spaces.

Together We Grow.
 Mr Scott Buchan – Principal
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Office News
Supervision 
Supervision of children commences at 8:15 am. There is no supervision provided for
children before that time. No responsibility is taken for children arriving at school
before 8:15am. Children are dismissed at 3:00 pm and supervision is provided only
until 3:20 pm. If, due to extraordinary circumstances, (e.g. when a parent is detained)
please notify the school and your child will be informed that you are delayed. After
school staff will supervise children waiting for school buses, crossing the street,
riding bikes and going to cars. Parents are reminded that all care will be given to the
children, but there is no formal supervision after 3:20 pm when the last bus leaves
the school. 

Regular Attendance and Absences 
Please send your child on time each day.  First Bell students line up at 8:42am,
Second Bell, school starts at 8:45am.  Regular attendance at school is essential for
progress. If your child is unavoidably late, a parent must take them to the office and
sign a late note. 
If your child is going to be away from school for more than two days please contact
the school office. A note is required explaining all absences. It is necessary to notify
the Principal by letter if a child has to miss school for any length of time e.g. holidays,
transfers, sickness. 
If a child is absent for one day please send a note to the child’s teacher on the child's
return or complete the absence through the Compass App. There are new
Government guidelines for schools to follow when marking the school rolls. These
guidelines require parents who are taking their children on holidays, during the
school year, to complete a request of ‘Exemption from School Attendance’ form.
These forms are to be completed prior to your holiday. If you are taking your child on
leave for more than 5 days a copy of your travel itinerary is required with the
application. The school principal can only approve up to 50 school days leave. Longer
periods require the approval of the Director of Schools and the Catholic Education
Commission. 

Collecting Children from School 
If parents wish to collect their children from school early, the permission of the
Principal is necessary. Please send a note to the Principal/teacher. If there is a
doctor’s/dentist’s appointment or some other very important reason why your child
needs to leave the school at lunch (10:45 – 11:30 am) or break time (1:30 – 2:00 pm),
we would ask you to take your child either before or after lunch or the break, not
during the break.
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